
 

Principal Weekly Message –March 1, 2019 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under PARENTS. 

1. Thank you to our amazing PTA and all the families who participated in our Book Fair, Literacy 
Week, and Student-Led Conferences. We sold over $15, OOO worth of books this week! 

2. Friday, March 8th is an early release day, dismissing at 1:15 pm. 
3. Thursday, March 14th is Spring Open House from 6:00-7:30 pm. We will be serving ice-cream 

sundaes this evening. Please come out, bring your child, and learn about how they learn in their 
classrooms. 

4. Please check our Lost and Found for any missing coats or sweatshirts your child may have lost. 
We have a mountain of them. 

5. Friday, March 29th is our Leadership Day for your children. They will be show-casing and 
celebrating their successes and greatness with our community members. That evening we will 
have our 10-Year Reunion Celebration at 6:00 pm. You are welcome to bring a friend or 
neighbor to this event. We hope you can make it. 

6. EOG Dates are set. Please mark your calendars.  

3rd & 4th Grade Reading--Tuesday, June 18th 
3rd Grade Math & 5th Grade Reading-Wednesday, June 19th 
4th & 5th Grade Math-Thursday, June 20th 
5th Grade Science-Tuesday, June 25th 

7. Have a great weekend. 

Sincerely, 

Tina Zarzecki 
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